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New figures from the Oregon Health Authority show that taxpayer-funded health care assistance 
to working Oregonians and their families costs over $2 billion a year. 
 
This is an increase from the estimated $1.3 billion a year in health care assistance identified in 
the 2014 “High Cost of Low Wages” report. The increase is due to improved health care 
coverage thanks to the Affordable Care Act and the rising cost of healthcare in general. 
 

 
 
Data on monthly OHP costs and the number of workers on OHP by industry were provided by the Oregon Health 
Authority. 
 

● Industries that rely on public support to pay for their employee health care costs include 
accommodation and food services, retail and the healthcare industry itself. Taxpayers spent 
around $28 million in 2016 to pay for health insurance for 3,000 hospital workers and their 
children. Over $21 million was spent on health care for 2,285 people employed in the offices of 
physicians. 

● Employers benefit from having workers with health insurance, whose families can get the care 
they need to stay healthy. In order to protect health insurance for those workers, big employers 
need to step up and pay their fair share. 


